
BUILDING THE PARENT-TWEEN CONNECTION:  MIDDLE SCHOOL 
A Look at Social, Emotional, Cognitive, and Physical Changes  

August 19th, 2015   6:30pm -8pm   Woodcrest JHS    Multi-Purpose Room 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Do you and your tween still have questions and concerns about what is going to happen this 
year when they go to middle school?  If so, we have the perfect workshop for you to attend!   
 
You and your tween are invited to attend a workshop that will address your child’s social, 
emotional, cognitive, and physical questions about transitioning to adolescence and middle 
school.   A one-stop place to get your questions answered that go beyond scheduling of 
classes, electives, and homework.    
 
We are pleased to offer to you this new workshop on August 19th from 6:30pm-8pm located on 
the campus of Woodcrest JHS, located at 27225 South Campus, Ontario, CA  91761.  This 
invitation is for ALL incoming seventh graders across the Chino Valley Unified School District.    
You do not have to attend Woodcrest to attend this parent-tween workshop. 
 
Topics to be covered in this engaging, student-driven workshop: 

• Social, cognitive, emotional, and physical changes that early adolescents will be 
experiencing 

• Brain research that explains changes in middle school tweens 
• New social situations in middle school 
• Digital Safety and Transitioning to 21st Century Learning 

 
Research says that the transition from elementary to middle school is the most important one of 
all of the school transitions.   A compelling reason to make your attendance a must! 
 
Carol Sweat, the district’s Parent, School, Community Specialist will facilitate the workshop.   
Carol has served families as a teacher, Reading Specialist, Literacy Coach, ELD Coach, and 
Parent Educator for the last thirty-six years.  You can find out more about the parent 
engagement work Carol facilitates on the district webpage: 
http://cvusd.schoolwires.net/Page/8882 
 
Please come and join us for a fast-paced, involved evening with your tween!   
 
Email Carol at carol_sweat@chino.k12.ca.us and send in your RSVP today.   The workshop will fill 
up quickly! 
 
In partnership, 
Mary Salcido,  
Director of Access and Equity 
Chino Valley Unified School District 
Department of Access and Equity 
5130 Riverside Dr. 
Chino, CA 91710 
http://cvusd.schoolwires.net/Page/1031 


